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From: ben@monarchaestheticservices.com
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:33 AM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com;
beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com
Subject: Bill H-5351

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill 5351, which ensures that highly qualified aesthetic nurses can continue
to provide the exceptional care that patients like myself have come to trust.

A handful of states have tried to implement these laws unsuccessfully in the past. If we take a step back and place logic
to this initiative, Doctors will soon realize the practice cannot run without the help and support of their amazing nursing
team. Are Doctors going to start operating lasers instead of training skilled nurses on their use? Are Doctors going to
stay in office and perform these tasks instead of going away on vacations? The answer is always no.

A professional, licensed nurse or esthetician gets into the field to provide quality of care, education and to help patients
age more gracefully and happily. It would be a shame if a few who are jealous, attempted to take that away from those
that earned their right to practice.

1 urge you to support Bill 5351 to protect patient choice, continuity of care, and access to skilled aesthetic professionals.
This legisiation is essential to ensuring that patients can continue to receive safe, high-quality treatments from
experienced providers they trust.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Ben Conn

[x] - : Ben Conn
Director of Products, Monarch Aesthetic Services
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